
  

 
 

 Secretary to the Faculty 
Smith College 
Northampton, Massachusetts 01063 
T (413) 585-3000 F(413) 585-3070 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Faculty Action Sheet 
 
 
At the fifth regular meeting of the 2022-23 academic year on January 18, 2023 the following 
actions were taken by the Smith College faculty: 
 
 
I. The faculty approved the Consent Agenda of the January 18, 2023 meeting, containing the 

Minutes of the December 12, 2022 meeting.  
 

II. To faculty approved a motion from the Committee on Academic Priorities to create a 
Making Concentration. 

 
III. The faculty approved the Committee on Academic Priorities’ recommendation for a pilot 

study to evaluate the feasibility of an optional additional year for students pursuing the B.S. 
degree in Engineering Science at Smith College.  

 
 
Justin Cammy 
Secretary to the Faculty 


